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~U. S, Nuclear Regulatory Commission-

-Document Control Desk
-Washington, DC 20555

' Gentlemen:

River Bend Statirm - Unit 1
Docket No. 50-458

:

Gulf States Utilities Company (GSU) by letter dated September 28, 1990,
.

responded to Generic | Letter 90-03, " Vendor Interface - for _ Safety-Related -
- Components". in the above referenced response GSU stated in part that:

I ...' plant procedures will be revised to ensure that the~ identified vendors
s

: will be contacted every twelve months, verifying that GSU has received 1
- applicable technical infonnation generated during the previous twelve-
month period.

GSU: wishes to revise this position in our Vendor Interface Program to reflect
~

. ,

J.. - vendor contact once per calendar year; to allow adequate time for our verification
process.

4

In conclusion, GSU will revise our Vendor Interface Program to reflect contact
with safety-related vendors or, a' once per calendar year basis. Should you havea,

M any' questions, please contact Mr. L. L. Dietrich of my staff at (504) 381-4866.:
;. V:

Sincerely, 9:
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W. . Odell - |
Manager-Oversight j
River Bend Nuclear Group jfjb zfl' $ %1 i
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